
Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University officially welcomes 
first-year students  

 
In August 31, 2017 Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University welcomed first-year students 
at the First Year Assembly 2017, the annual ceremonial event for newcomers. 
 
We congratulate young and creative first-year students of Pre-School and Primary 
School Education. We wish you good luck and inspiration in your endeavors!  
 
  


